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Mr. President,
Finland appreciates the measures the Plurinational State of Bolivia has taken in promoting human rights and the progress made in this area. Especially legislation enacted to ensure the protection of women's rights and the Strategic National Plan on Sexual and Reproductive Health are welcome with a view of improving the situation of women in the society. However, more progress is needed with respect to women's rights. Finland is seriously concerned that Bolivia criminalizes abortion.
Firstly, what measures have been taken to implement the Acts related to the rights of women and the Strategic National Plan on Sexual and Reproductive Health 2009-2015?  
Finland recommends Bolivia to implement the Strategic National Plan on Sexual and Reproductive Health 2009-2015 including allocating adequate budgetary resources for its full and effective implementation. Bolivia should ensure efficient access to information for women and girls about their rights.  
Secondly, Finland welcomes the reporting by Bolivia that all jurisdictions must uphold, promote and protect the rights and guarantees enshrined in the Constitution.  
Finland recommends that Bolivia takes further steps to ensure that the indigenous campesino justice system is at all times compliant with due process and other guarantees established in the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights.

Thank you. 

